
Consulate General of India
Phuentsholing. Bhutan

October 05, 2018

NOTICE

Discontinuation of Identification Slip

Tkris is to inform that the practice of issuance of

Identification Slip by the office of the Consulate General

of India, Phuentsholing to facilitate obtaining Entry

Permit from Immigration office, Phuentsholing shall be

discontinued w.e.f. January 01 ,2019.

2. It is advised that the visitors desirous of visiting

Bhutan may bring their Voter ID cardPassport or Birth

Certifi cate (in English only) for minors as per the

requirement of Bhutan authority and obtain Entry Permit )

directly from Immigration office, Phuentsholing' Bhutan. I

Sincerely,
o
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(Rahul Yadav)
Consul (C&W)


